
 

Meden School Summer School 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am please to confirm your child has been allocated a place on our Summer School 2021. 
 
The dates are now confirmed as Monday 9th August to Wednesday 11th August. Due to a lack 
in numbers, this is the only group that will be running. 
 
Each day will start at 8:30am and finish at 3pm. You should drop your child at the carpark at the 
side of the school where the sport centre building is. Staff will be there to meet them and we will 
take a register.  
 
As the children will be doing at least one sporting activity each day, they need to wear 
appropriate clothing so sports gear and trainers or comfy clothes would be advised. Depending 
on the weather we would suggest they bring a hat/ use sunscreen particularly if the weather is 
hot and sunny. 
 
Water and lunch will be provided. We do have water fountains in school if your child wants to 
bring a refillable water bottle. We will collect lunch orders each morning – if your child has any 
allergies or specific dietary requirements please let Mr Byrne know on the email below. 
 
If your child is ill and unable to attend then please let Mr Byrne know by email. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mr Byrne the Head 
of Y7 who is co-ordinating the activities. wbyrne@medenschool.co.uk 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Byrne 
Head of Y7 
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